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ACU Library Personal Items Policy 

Patrons should keep their personal items with them at all times. The ACU Library is not 

responsible for stolen or lost items. Personal items cannot be used to claim study areas in the 

library. Personal items left unattended for more than 15 minutes may be put in the library’s 

lost-and-found cabinet at the service desk or taken to Campus Safety. Scooters, skateboards, 

and other wheeled vehicles must be kept with the owner in a way that does not present a trip 

hazard. The same applies with power cords and other personal items. 


